
Comments Made by Hudson National Golf Course related to the expansion of the “storage area” expansions repeated 
several times that no trees were cut in the process. These statements are inaccurate.  

1. Our neighbor Loretta Riley reports in a written statement that since she purchased the adjoining property in the early 
2000’s that trees insuring here privacy and preventing a view of the maintenance shed were cut down. 

2. This photograph taken in April of 2021 shows 3 tree stumps (circled in red) looking towards the storage area 
dumpsters in the background. The property line between the Riley Property and Hudson National property is marked by 
the black silt fence. 

 

 

3. Aerial photos on the next page, from Google earth show the difference in the tree canopy in 2004 on top of the page 
with a red circle outlining the original forest boundary that is missing from the second photo in 2018 below on the page 
that clearly shows the missing trees removed to expand the yard. 
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